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October 11, 2021 

To: Building Officials and Interested Persons 

From:  Tyler Glaze, Policy Analyst 

Re: Notice of Proposed Program Assumption – Coos County 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Building Codes Division (division) is providing notice that the following jurisdiction has 

applied to assume the municipal building inspection program, effective on July 1, 2022: 

Coos County 

More specifically, Coos County has notified the division of their intent to assume the municipal 

building inspection program from the division. The application for program assumption and 

associated information can be found at https://www.oregon.gov/bcd/jurisdictions/Pages/program-

assumptions.aspx. 

Per OAR 918-020-0095, objections to a proposed program assumption must be received by the 

division within thirty days of this notice. This means all objections to this proposal must be 

received by the division by Wednesday, Nov. 10, 2021. 

Objections must include: 

• An explanation of the objection to the proposed program assumption; and 

• Identification of the program standard not met by the proposed assumption; and 

• For those objections made on the basis of economic impairment: 

 A projected impact on existing building inspection program revenues, expenses, 

and staffing levels; and 

 The ability to continue carrying out remaining portions of the affected program. 

Send any objections by mail or e-mail to the appropriate address below: 

Mail: Building Codes Division 

Tyler Glaze, Policy Analyst 

 P.O. Box 14470 

 Salem, OR 97309-0404 

Email: Tyler.Glaze@oregon.gov 

For more information, please contact Tyler Glaze at (503) 373-1227 or via e-mail at 

Tyler.Glaze@oregon.gov. 
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